CALARA NEWSLETTER MARCH 2020

ART and CRAFT- Chris Coleman- Friday afternoons.
The Art group meet on Fridays in the committee room 1.45pm-3.45pm.

The Craft group meet on Fridays in the small hall 2.00pm-4.00pm.

LINE DANCING- Jackie Baker- Wednesday afternoons.
The Beginners Class is very successful with record attendances and many staying to the later more challenging classes. If you would like to learn to dance please come and join us for an entertaining afternoon. For more information contact Jackie.

ELASTIX- Barbara Lowe- Monday mornings.
The Elastix Exercise Class is held on Monday mornings in the small hall. There are 2 sessions at 10.00am and 11.00am.

DAY TRIPS- Ann Perriman, Chris Coleman and Terry Moyle.
Day Trip to Pevensey with Lunch- Thursday 19th March. Balance of £15.00 is due today please. Cheques payable to CALARA.

We have had to re-arrange the dates for visiting Pashley Gardens and to Colchester/Beth Chatto Gardens. We will now go to Colchester/Beth Chatto Gardens on 21st May and will now visit Pashley Gardens on 13th August.

We will take names and a £10.00 deposit for the trip to Colchester at the April meeting.

Thanks for your continuing support.

HOLIDAYS- Judith Woods
Holiday 2020

Unfortunately the proposed holiday to Llandudno has been cancelled due to lack of support.

However we do have the opportunity of a 4 night break at Warner's Sinah Warren hotel, Hayling Island from 17th August 2020 if enough people are interested. The basic cost is £399pp and will include 2 excursions although entrance fees to any excursion venues will be extra. There will also be a single supplement.

The deposit is £20 and optional insurance £28.95, cheques payable to CALARA.

Please see Judith in the tea break or contact her if you are interested.

BOWLS- Chris Frost- Tuesday afternoons.
The Short Mat bowls group meet on Tuesdays 2.45-5.00pm

SINGING GROUP- Terry Moyle- Thursday afternoons.
The Singing Group meet in the Small Hall on Thursday afternoons 2.00pm-3.00pm.

CRIBBAGE- Gwen Hawkes- Monday Afternoons.
The Cribbage Group meet on Mondays 200pm-4.00pm in the Committee Room. The cost is £2 including refreshments. Contact Gwen.

WHIST- Gwen Hawkes- Wednesday afternoons.
The Whist Group meet on Wednesday afternoons in the Committee Room 1.15pm-3.15pm. The cost is £3 including raffle. New members always welcome. Contact Gwen.

WALKS- Sylvia Wadeson

Stroll- On Friday March 13th the Strollers will meet near the Cafe in Mote Park at 10.15am for a 10.30am start. We will walk   anti-clockwise around the lake. If the weather is at all unpleasant we will abandon this stroll. Contact Sylvia.
Ramble- The next Ramble will be on Friday 27th March starting from Penenden Heath Car Park. Meet at 9.45am for a 10.00am start. It will be a circular walk from Penenden Heath to central Maidstone where there will be a short break for coffee at the YMCA Cafe in Marsham Street,then continuing via Vinters Valley Nature Reserve to Bearsted Road (opposite the Hilton Hotel) and back through woods to the car park. Although mainly flat there is one incline in the Nature Reserve. Strong walking shoes are advisable. 

The walk will be led by Janice Brunning and Diane Cheeseman.
LUNCHES- Lyn Powell.
On Thursday 26th March I hope to be able to book Papa's Barn London Road for some lovely fish and chips. Please see Lyn to book your place.

MEMBERSHIP- Chris Coleman.
Next month it will be time to renew your membership. The fee has stayed the same £5 per year. Please make cheques payable to CALARA.

NEXT MEETING
The next meeting will be on Friday 3rd April which will be our normal meeting preceded by the AGM. As before,we aim to keep the AGM to a maximum of 20 minutes, following which the entertainer will be Ray Spiller.

If you have any comments about the way the club is run,or any suggestions for future activities or events, please notify the secretary by email at secretary.calara@gmail.com or talk to a committee member by the 20th March at the latest.

